
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



According to Robert Kellerman, Executive Director of the Greater Wisconsin Agency on Aging Resources and WAAN 

spokesperson, “As proposed, the Governor’s budget recognizes and addresses some of the top priorities of our 

aging population. It will help keep older adults in counties and tribes across Wisconsin as healthy and independent 

as possible.” 

We look forward to working with the Governor and the Legislature to support and build on these aging 

network priorities throughout the budget process. 
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